Julie Hope

From: Sherri McLaughlin <tlcmomofmany@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:32 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: Water fine appeal.

|, Sherri Mclaughlin, am appealing to the Shasta County Board of
Supervisors my family’s $100 fine resulting from the Ordinance
719 for CSA #6 — Jones Valley Water. We believe there is am
error in computing our usage as well as being a family of 10
people.

Please confirm receipt of this emailed Appeal and advise as to
the date and time of my appeal hearing.

Thank you!
Sherri Mclaughlin
5303567752



